PERRY PARK EAST HOA MEETING
February 2014
Attendees:

Hank Wilcox

Jan Larson

Chuck Hutton

Stephanie Hron
Diane Christensen
Tracy Amidon

Discussions:

1. Spring Chipping dates were set at June 6 & 7.  Notice to be placed in the PP Sentinel – Jan to action
2. Silverheels trailer issue – welcome packet to be delivered and to discuss issue.  
3. Annual meeting proposed for the first/second week in May.  Aligned on May 8.  Hank to arrange the date with the club as well as for the desserts.  This will also be included in the PP Sentinel notice by Jan.
4. Matching Grants for wildfire mitigation – Chuck to make call on this and advise.
5. It was noted there is a Larkspur fire department fire mitigation link.  It was suggested we note this on our website if it already does not exist.
6. Group discussed if there might be grants available for fire mitigation with the department of natural resources.  A fire station representative stepped into the meeting and indicated it is extremely difficult and time consuming, sometimes with limited success, to attain a grant.  He recommended the HOA work with him in tandem on specific projects to reach a successful outcome.
7. It appears there is a potential household deduction up to $2500 for fire mitigation from AGI tax obligation.  The program has been extended through 2020.  Chuck Hutton will provide link which will be included to HOA residents in the upcoming PP Sentinel.    
Minutes submitted for approval by Jan Larson.
